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May 17, 2016 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room 5-A225 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:   Wireline Competition Bureau 
RE:  May 17, 2016 Shortform TRP Letter Filing 
 
The Micronesian Telecommunications Corporation “MTC” will be filing their 2016 Annual Price Cap 
Filing in compliance with Section 61.43 of the Commission’s rules.  As required by Section 61.49(k), 
attached is an advance submission of MTC’s 2016 Tariff Review Plan (TRP) for the purpose of early 
review and submitted in the format prescribed in the 2016 Tariff Review Plan Order.1  
 
This filing reflects the effects of the exogenous cost adjustments for FCC Regulatory Fees, North 
American Numbering Plan Administrator payments, and Telecommunication Relay Service fund 
payments.  The methodology used to support this filing has not changed from that used last year.  All 
support documentation is provided as an attachment with this letter. 
 
This letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Rose Soledad at 670-
682-2609, P.O. Box 500306, Saipan, MP 96950. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Rose Soledad 
 
Rose Soledad 
Managing Director 
  
  
 
Enclosures 

                                                            
1 In the Matter of Material to be filed in Support of 2016 Annual Access Tariff Filings, DA 16-274, released March 
16, 2016 (“2016 TRP Order”).  In the Matter of July 1, 2016 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. 
16-71, Order, DA 16-399, released April 13, 2016. 


